OQur statement on coronavirus

ofqual

We are working closely with awarding organisations and the Department for
Education to consider how to manage any particular risks to the smooth
running of exams and assessments should there be a widespread outbreak of
coronavirus.

We will update our existing guidance to reflect any specific arrangements
schools and colleges should put in place if required. In the meantime,
students, schools and colleges should continue to prepare for the summer
exams and assessments as usual.
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